
  

 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: June 4, 2015 
 
Subject: Report PACAC15-021 
 Official Plan Review Process Update  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to introduce a presentation by the Planner of Subdivision Control and Special 
Projects on the current status of the Official Plan update.   

Recommendation  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC15-021, dated 
June 4, 2015 of the Heritage resources Coordinator: 

That the presentation by the Planner of Subdivision Control and Special Projects on the 
current status of the Official Plan update be received for information.  

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no direct budget or financial implications resulting from this report. 
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Background 

At the June 12, 2012 meeting of the PACAC the Committee passed the following 
recommendation: 

 
That the PACAC be a formal commenting agency as part of the strategic 
direction report consultations of the Official Plan review. 

 
An ad-hoc committee of PACAC was formed and met several times over the summer 
months. In September of 2012 the committee submitted a 10 page document 
summarizing a review of the heritage content of numerous Official Plans and outlining 
recommendations for the Peterborough OP. The PACAC endorsed the report and it was 
forwarded to the Planning Division for consideration when drafting the final 
recommendations for the Official Plan Update. 
 
On March 4, 2013 The Planning Division presented a report to Council on the Official 
Plan (OP) update process. The report outlined the input from nearly two years of 
consultations with staff and the public and recommended next steps for updating the 
OP. The report noted that key values or recommendations from ongoing or recently 
completed City strategic plans, including the Municipal Cultural Plan (MCP), should be 
reflected in the OP review.   
 
Brad Appleby, the Planner of Subdivision Control and Special Projects will provide the 
PACAC with an update on the OP update and how the PACAC submission is being 
incorporated into the OP review.   

Submitted by, 
 
 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489  
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824 
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca 
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Appendix A - Official Plan Review Comments by the Peterborough Architectural 
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